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From: Nadia Abushanab <nadiasbcan@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 1:47 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Public Comment for ltem 4

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe:.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Santa Barbara County Action Network (SBCAN) strongly supports the innovative work of DignityMoves to address
homelessness and the housing crisis. SBCAN urges the Board to approve and authorize the establishment of the Hope
Village project in Santa Maria. This is a great opportunity for the Board to directly invest in effective solutions to the
housing crisis.

Thank you,

Nadia Abushanab

Nadia Lee Abushanab (she/her)
Advocacy and Events Director
SBCAN

nadia@shcan.org
508-740-8504
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